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Week of December 5, 2022
Upcoming Dates

Dec. 9 Photo Retakes (morning)
Snack Shop

Dec. 14 VDPS Movie night 5:00 p.m.

Dec. 21 Primary Winter Concert  -Teachers will share additional details

Dec 26 - Jan 6 Winter Break

Jan. 11 School Council Meeting

Active School Travel Pilot Program
Thanks to everyone who is making an effort to participate in our Active
School Travel program.  Students are encouraged to take the school bus,
walk, bike, roll or ride to school so that we can start the day in an active
way.  One of the messages during the assembly was, “Move more, move
often!”

Earlier this week, the Active School Travel team visited VDPS and we had a
school assembly.  Students learned about bike safety, pedestrian safety,
how to dress to enjoy being outside in
colder weather and more!

Grade 8 Snack Shop
Our grade 8 students are running a
snack shop every Friday in December.
All items are $2.00 in support of the
grade 8 grads.
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School Council - Movie Night
Please register here for Movie Night.  Pizza can be ordered in advance on
School Cash Online.
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Lunch Programs
We currently offer Kid’s Kitchen lunch orders on Tuesdays and Fridays.
Please see below for more info:
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Worth Repeating:

School Start-Up Forms
Please complete the School Start-Up forms as soon as possible.  We
require these forms for many aspects of school programming.  They can
be found here: https://startupforms.yrdsb.ca/

Safety Before and After School
Our school follows a soft entry model.  Doors are open from 8:55-9:10 am and
staff supervise students indoors.  There is no staff supervising outside on the
school yard. The expectation is for students to enter the building as they arrive.

➢ Please do not leave your children unsupervised before or after school.  This
includes dropping them off at the kiss and ride loop to wait for the bell to
ring.

➢ Please do not allow your children to ride scooters or bicycles on school
grounds during arrival or dismissal

➢ Please do not play soccer on the playground during arrival or dismissal

We have many parents, grandparents and children on our property during
arrival and dismissal, and we want to keep everyone safe.
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